
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Testimony, HB1216 

8:30 AM, March 5, 2021 

Senate Political Subdivisions Committee 

Jack Dwyer, North Dakota Water Resource Districts Association 

 

Mr. Chairman and Members of the Political Subdivisions Committee: 

 

My name is Jack Dwyer and I serve as the Executive Secretary for the North Dakota 

Water Resource Districts Association. The Association is supportive of HB 1216. I am 

available this morning to answer any questions the committee might have on this subject. 

 

Thank you. 


